
January 2012 

 

Welcome all to a new year. 

 

2012 promises to be a good year. We have a 
new executive that are excited about moving 
Lakehead Shrine Club forward into the future. 

 

One of our goals is to get all members new and 
old active. We would love to see all Nobles out to 
our next meet. I am a phone call away if you 
have any idea or criticisms so we as your humble 
representatives can try and implement or discuss 
your ideas. 

 

President of the Lakehead Shrine Club,  
Tony Biscardi 

 

 


